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Question:  

 

Would FSANZ agree that ANSES is taking a more precautionary approach to food grade 

titanium dioxide than FSANZ? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

No.  Food Standards Australia New Zealand (FSANZ) has confirmed with ANSES that it is 

not recommending that the European Food Safety Authority (EFSA) 2016 risk assessment of 

food grade titanium dioxide, which concluded that titanium dioxide was safe as a food 

additive, be re-opened.  

 

Instead, ANSES has recommended that additional studies are performed to address some of 

the limitations identified in their experiments.  FSANZ will consider the relevance of these 

additional studies to the safety of titanium dioxide as they become available. See 

https://www.anses.fr/en/content/titanium-dioxide-nanoparticles-food-additive-e171-

biological-effects-need-be-confirmed. 
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